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Phase LKS2    Term Autumn 2 

Topic: Romans Chariots of fire  

 Week 7 
31.10.22 
 

Week 8 
07.11.22 

Week 9 
14.11.22 

Week 10 
21.11.22 

Week 11 
28.11.22 

Week 12 
05.12.22 

English 
 

Escape to Pompeii- 
features of a 
newspaper report 

Escape to Pompeii- 
Interview techniques 

Escape to Pompeii- 
Draft/ edit/ write 
up 

Roman Gods- 
Features of a NCR 

Roman gods- 
Research and plan 

Roman Gods- Draft/ 
edit/ write up 

Maths 
 

Addition and 
subtraction 

Y3 Addition and 
subtraction 
Y4 Multiplication & 
division 

Multiplication & 
division 

Multiplication & 
division 

Multiplication & 
division 

Multiplication & 
division 

Science 
 

Light- 
I can recognise that 
they need light in 
order to see things 
and that dark is the 
absence of light. 

 

Light- 
I can notice that light 
is reflected from 
surfaces. 

Light- 
I can recognise that 
light from the sun 
can be dangerous and 
that there are ways 
to protect their eyes. 

Light- 
I can recognise that 
shadows are formed 
when the light from 
a light source is 
blocked by an opaque 
object. 

Light-  
I can investigate light. 

Light- 
I can find patterns in 
the way that the size 
of the shadows 
change. 

History 
 

Romans 
To Research and 
explore Roman daily 
life 

Romans 
To understand how 
Boudicca’s rebellion 
affected the Romans 

Romans 
I can explain how 
Boudicca’s rebellion 
came to an end 

 
 

  

Geography 
 

   Design a 
questionnaire – 
Compare how far 
pupils travel to a 
shop.  

Conduct a 
questionnaire – 
Compare how far 
pupils travel to a 
shop. 

Analyse a 
questionnaire – 
Compare how far 
pupils travel to a 
shop. 
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PSHRE 
 

• I know how to recognise 

hazards that may 

cause harm or injury 

and what they should 

do to reduce risk and 

keep themselves (or 

others) safe 

I can keep my body 
protected and safe.  

• I can recognise and 
respond to pressure to 
do something that 
makes them feel 
unsafe or 
uncomfortable 
(including online) 

• I can recognise and 
respond to pressure to 
do something that 
makes them feel 
unsafe or 
uncomfortable 
(including online) 

I know how everyday 
health and hygiene 
rules and routines 
help people stay safe 
and healthy 

• I can react and 
respond if there is an 
accident and how to 
deal with minor 
injuries. 

RE 
 

What matters most 
at Diwali?  

Why do Christians 
celebrate Pentecost? 

What difference 
does it make to be a 
Christian?  

How do Christians 
use symbols to convey 
their beliefs?  

Why is the Lord’s 
prayer important to 
Christians?  

How is light 
important in the story 
of Jesus’ birth?  

PE 
 

Swimming  
Fitness/ Gymnastics 

Swimming 
Fitness/ Gymnastics 

Swimming 
Fitness/ Gymnastics 

Swimming 
Fitness/ Gymnastics 

Swimming 
Fitness/ Gymnastics 

Swimming  
Fitness/ Gymnastics 

Art 
 

   I can explore the 
difference between 
tint and shade 

To be able to 
experiment with tint 
and tone 

I can use a range of 
different brushes. 

Music 
 

Charanga – Let your 
spirit fly  

 Charanga - Let your 
spirit fly 

Charanga - Let your 
spirit fly 

Christmas 
performance  

Christmas  
Performance  

Computing 
 

Dancing robot 
How do games and 
apps on your 
computer work? 

Dancing robot-  
What is an 
algorithm  

Dancing robot-  
What is sequencing 
and de bugging? 

Dancing robot-  
What is visual 
coding? 

Dancing robot-  
What is a repeat 
command? 

Dancing robot-  
How can I improve 
my gaming? 

DT 
 

2D shape to 3D 
product 
I can research a 
range of textile 
products that have a 
range of stitches, 
joins and fabrics 

2D shape to 3D 
product 
To discuss the purpose 
of a product and 
write the aims and 
success criteria 

2D shape to 3D 
product 
I can design a 
product which meets 
the criteria of the 
design brief 

2D shape to 3D 
product 
I can experiment with 
a range of sewing 
techniques, joining 
two pieces of material 
together 

2D shape to 3D 
product 
To create my final 
product of a Roman 
purse/wallet 

2D shape to 3D 
product 
I can evaluate my 
design 

French Shapes Shapes Shapes Musical Instruments Musical Instruments Musical Instruments 
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